MAHARASHTRA MAHAVIDYALAYA, NILANGA

DEPT.OF ECONOMICS

15-08-2022

NOTICE

All the students of BA first second and third year of economics are informed
that for the academic year 2022-23, add-on courses in economics will be introduced.
However, the students who want to take admission in the Addon course should submit
their names to the Head of the Department of Economics, Dr. S. To be given to S.

Devnalkar. All students should note that applications of late students will not be

entertained.
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